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20th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re:  Year R – Trip to Port Lympne Zoo 

As part of our topic this term of ‘How the Zebra Got Its Stripes’ we are excited to be organising 

a trip to Port Lympne Zoo to include the safari trail on Friday 6th May 2022.  

This will be an all day trip.  Please ensure your child arrives at school promptly on this day as 

we will be leaving by 9.00am. We will be returning before the end of the school day and your 

child should be collected from the classroom as usual. 

Your child will need to wear their school uniform along with comfortable walking shoes.  A 
packed lunch will also be required.  It would be helpful if your child brings a ruck sack they 
can carry around the zoo with their lunch in and a spare drink.  Children can also bring 
spending money if they wish, no more than £3.00 each. 
 
If you would like a school-provided packed lunch, please email 

charmain.newell@greenpark.kent.sch.uk by Friday 29th April 2022.   

This trip will cost £18 per child. Payment can be made via ParentMail under the ‘payments’ 

tab option.   

Thanks in advance for your support as always. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Reynolds 

Leader of Learning for Years R & 1  
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